Exeter-Milligan Public School
Regular School Board Meeting
February 12, 2014 - Miiligan, Nebraska

President S. Kuska called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm. Those present were: A. Gloystein, B. Moore, J. Zeleny, T.
Pribyl, S. Kuska, T. Sluka, Superintendent Sheffieid, and Principal Kroll. Visitors were: J. Marr, B. Murphy, M. Nicholas
and Michelle Raybum from ESU 6. The Nebraska Open Meetings Act was posted.

Motion by A. Gloystein and seconded by B. Moore to verify that this meeting of the school board of the Exeter-Miiligan
Public School was duly advertised and that all board members were notified as to the time and place of the meeting
pursuant to board policy and practice. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by T. Pribyl and seconded by B. Moore to approve the consensus agenda consisting of the Treasurer's Report,
minutes of the January 15, 2014 regular board meeting and the January 22, 2014 work session, and the February
expenditures,

Cutriculum Report

Michelle Rayburn from ESU 6 gave the board information about the preschool program that ESU 6 will be in charge of this
fall located at the Exeter site. She answered questions and gave the board an overview of what would be happening
pertaining to age requirements, teachers and paraprofessionals, length of sessions and length of school year,

Oid Business
The building committee met with Clark-Enersen on February 5, 2014. Since then the company has sent representatives to
both sites and will meet with the building committee again later in February.

Motion by A. Gloystein and seconded by J. Zeleny to approve the 2014-2015 schoo! calendar. Motion carried 8-0.

The board discussed the pros and cons of the ESU 6 preschool program and expressed their support for establishing a
preschool in cooperation with ESU 6,

New Business
Motion by A. Gloystein and seconded by B. Moore to approve personal leave requests. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by B. Moore and seconded by T. Sluka to renew NRCSA and NASB memberships. Motion carried 6-0.

Discussion on the 2014-2015 Breakfast/Lunch program. Lori Ruhl, head cook, will be coming to the March board meeting
to speak about the program.

Motion by A. Gloystein and seconded by B. Moore to accept Bob Mahoney’s resignation and to wish him good luck on his
retirement. Motion carried 8-0.

Information/Discussion
NRCSA Legislative Forum will be on Wednesday, February 19, 2014 in Lincoln. NCSA/NASB Education Forum will be in
Kearney on February 27-28, 2014. NRCSA Spring Conference will be in Keamey on March 20-21, 2014.

Superintendent Sheffield gave the board some information about bills being introduced in the Nebraska Legislature that
could affect schools the size of Exeter-Milligan.



The next regular board meeting will be on March 12, 2014 in Exeter at 7:00 pm.

Motion by T. Sluka and seconded by J. Zeleny to adjourn at 8:31 pm. Motion carried 6-0.

Annette Gloystein
Secretary



